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15/05/2019  22:13:092019/2095/P OBJ Emily Knowles I am concerned about these development plans which will alter the makeup and character of this existing 

area. Currently this section of Drury Lane has much character - the historic buildings are used for offices or 

small shops or flats and due to the size limitations, it naturally limits the overall traffic to the area. A complete 

reconstruction, facade stripping and modern redesign, and increased foottraffic for new larger shops will 

compromise the privacy and character of the street. Additionally the added height is disproportionate and will 

limit natural light. Lastly, significant and sustained construction will heavily impact residents who assist in 

keeping the balance between soul-less office space and a life-filled area. I strongly urge the building 

permission committee to reject such a significant reconstruction proposal in order to maintain the integrity of 

Drury Lane.
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